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MATT’S PLACE FOUNDATION TO RECIEVE $8,500 DONATION 

 
Matt’s Place Foundation, a charitable organization serving those with ALS, will receive a check on 
Friday, August 29 at 9:00 a.m. for $8,500 from the Inland Northwest AGC’s Construction 
Leadership Council.  
 
The donation is proceeds from the organization’s Charity Boat Cruise in May, and will be presented 
at Matt’s Place Foundation’s Coeur d’Alene House, a state-of-the-art “smart home” designed and 
built to serve the unique needs of those living with ALS and their families. The home, located at 
2678 W. Sorbonne Dr., Coeur d’Alene, Idaho 83815. Media members are welcome to attend.  
 
The donation will go toward furthering the Matt’s Place mission of bringing hope and support to 
ALS patients and their loved ones, inspired by local construction industry member and former 
marine Matthew Wild, who was diagnosed with ALS in 2015. ALS is a neurological degenerative 
disease in which a person’s muscles shut down over time. At this time, there is no cure.  
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